
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 7 February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

On Wednesday 21 May, I am delighted to advise that Year 9 students will have the opportunity to 
attend a trip to Alton Towers as a reward to celebrate those exhibiting positive behaviours both in 
lessons and as part of the wider school community. This will be based on good attendance and 
excellent positive behaviour scores. The coach will leave school at 8am and we aim to return for 6pm. 
Students should arrive to the canteen at 7:45am so that the coaches can depart in a timely manner. 

The cost of this trip is £33 payable via ParentPay (www.parentpay.com). The trip will go live on 
ParentPay) on Monday 10 February 2025 and the deadline is Friday 14 March 2025. Please also 
complete the attendance and consent details on ParentPay. Please note that once you have 
committed to a trip all monies paid will be non-refundable should your child withdraw from the trip. 

It is advisable that students do not take valuables on this trip.  However, if it is necessary, please ensure 
that your own insurance covers such items.  

Educational site visits are an additional opportunity for students to support their learning.  Should we 
have any concerns regarding a student’s behaviour either prior to or in the time between signing up 
to the trip, that student will be withdrawn from the trip and individual parents/carers will be notified 
accordingly and any monies paid will be reimbursed. Please note that once you have committed to a 
trip all monies paid will be non-refundable should your child withdraw from the trip. 

I will write to parents/carers closer to the time with some key information and reminders.  

Best Wishes 

A Boyes 
Year 9 Lead 
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